Policy and information about  Flu and Covid vaccines at home 

Frequently Asked Questions for Housebound Patients

How will I get my Booster Vaccination?

In City and Hackney we have a Primary Care Network roving team who have agreed to deliver Covid booster vaccinations to housebound patients. Together these providers will cover all of our housebound patients within City and Hackney. All housebound patients registered in at the Neaman practice will be offered the vaccination in your home.  

Housebound patients will be contacted by a team City and Hackney Roving team to arrange their vaccination. They will generally contact you by a phone call.

During these appointments you will so be able to receive your Flu vaccination also.

When will I get my vaccination?

Booster vaccinations of our housebound patients are currently underway. If you need to have a booster vaccination in your home, please wait to hear from the Roving Team. Please note the Neaman Practice do not facilitate these appointments.  

If you are unsure if you are on our list, please call reception and speak to Jahara our receptionist 

I have become housebound since I got my last covid dose, what should I do to get my Booster Vaccine?

If you have become housebound since you received your second dose you should let your GP know. Your GP will be able to make a note on your patient record to say you are now housebound. We will then know to contact you to offer you a booster vaccination within your home.

